
Project Fact Sheet  
Big Lake Road MP 0-3.6 and Church Road Pavement Preservation  
State Project No. 0511009/CFHWY00906

PROJECT DESCRIPTION
The State of Alaska Department of Transportation and Public Facilities (DOT&PF) plans to resurface Big Lake Road from 
the Parks Highway through the roundabout at North Shore Drive, milepost (MP) 0 to 3.6, and Church Road from the Parks 
Highway to West Schrock Road.  
 
Work would include, as necessary:

•	 Roadway and pathway pavement resurfacing 

•	 Drainage improvements

•	 Improvements to roadside hardware, including                 
guardrail, signs, lighting, and traffic data

•	 Striping

•	 Structural dig-outs

•	 Utility relocations

•	 Vegetation clearing and grubbing

•	 ADA curb ramps
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Kelly Kilpatrick, P.E. 
DOWL, Project Manager 
(907) 562-2000 

CURRENT STATUS
The environmental analysis, a Categorical Exclusion (CE), was completed in January 2024. Project design has 
progressed to the 95 percent stage and expected to be complete in spring 2025. The construction schedule is dependent 
on many factors, including available funding, utility agreements, and acquiring construction easements. While DOT&PF 
understands the urgency to resurface these roadways, construction is currently scheduled for a late 2025 start.

CONTACT INFORMATION

For more information visit the project website: https://dot.alaska.gov/creg/1r/big-lake/ 

Please contact the project team with questions or comments by phone or email at:
BigLakeandChurchRds@dowl.com
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Kristina Busch, P.E.
DOT&PF Project Manager 
(907) 269-0567 

Morgan McCammon 
DOWL, Public Involvement 
(907) 562-2000 

The DOT&PF operates Federal Programs without regard to race, color, national origin, sex, age, or disability. Full Title VI Nondiscrimination 
Policy: dot.alaska.gov/tvi_statement.shtml. To file a complaint, go to: dot.alaska.gov/cvlrts/titlevi.shtml The DOT&PF complies with Title II of the 
Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990. Individuals with disabilities who may need auxiliary aids, services, and/or special modifications should 
contact Public Involvement, (907) 562-2000, or TCC number 711
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